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Year Two Curriculum Newsletter 

Literacy 

This half-term we will be supporting your child’s 

developing phonics knowledge to build their 

confidence as both a reader and writer. It is so 

important that children enjoy both reading and 

writing and we have carefully selected our key texts 

for this half-term to reflect this. Through these texts 

your child will be learning how to write character 

descriptions, diary entries, setting descriptions and 

non-chronological reports.  
 

 

Mathematics 

Our new topic upon returning to school this half-term is 

addition and subtraction. Over the past seven weeks, your 

child has been developing their understanding of numbers 

up to 100 and will now be solving addition and subtraction 

equations within 100. 

The children will develop their ability to add and subtract 

using a number-line. 

You could be solving simple addition and subtraction 

equations to support your child at home. If you would like 

any recommendations on how to practice this with your 

child at home, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Jigsaw (PSHE) 

At Littlemoor, we take great pride in ensuring that we 

create well-rounded, happy and confident children who are 

ready to learn. 

This half-term, our Jigsaw focus will be Celebrating 

Differences. Through this topic we will discuss some 

important issues including bullying and how this should be 

addressed. We will also highlight how we are both similar 

and different to our friends and why this is important. 

You could try talking about the differences and similarities  

within your own family with your child. 

 

 

Religious Education 

In the countdown to Christmas, your child will be 

learning about why Christmas is an important time 

of year for Christians. They will also study a place of 

worship, explore Christian artefacts and symbols. 

Your child will be retelling The Christmas Story, 

taking part in a Christingle service and discussing 

the season of advent.  

If you have any questions about how Religious 

Education is taught to your child, your child’s class 

teacher would be happy to discuss this. 

 

 

Music 

Songs are used constantly throughout the day 

across many subjects. In our music lessons 

over the next few weeks your child will be 

learning a new song ‘Ho Ho Ho’ and will play a 

variety of instruments. 

Of course, at this time of year we’re also very 

busy learning lots of songs for our Key Stage 

One Nativity which we can’t wait for you to 

see! 

Sing as much as you can with your child at 

home – songs are a great way to learn new 

words, understand melody and to have fun. 

 

 



      

Please remember the daily essentials: 

Your child’s book bag containing 

their reading record and any 

books they currently have. 

A water bottle – please do 

not put juice in your child’s 

bottle, only water please. 

A coat is essential now that 

the weather is cooling as well 

as your child’s jumper or 

cardigan. Please ensure your 

child’s name is written in all 

their belongings. 

PE Kits must be brought to 

school every Monday and will 

remain in school until the end of 

the week. Your child should have 

a plain white t-shirt and black 

shorts. 

History 

This half term we will be learning about Bonfire Night and 

Remembrance Day. 

We will also be creating a timeline to set out the history of space. 

We will be looking at significant events that took place such as the 

Moon Landing and placing it on the timeline along with our 

birthdays and parents’ birthdays to give an idea of time. We will be 

learning about heroes such as Neil Armstrong and Buzz Aldrin and 

what it takes to be an astronaut.  

 

How did the 

desire to 

conquer space 

create many 

heroes and 

heroines? 

Science 

This half term we will be learning all about different types of 

materials. We will be using the book Traction Man as a hook to 

support our learning.  We will be classifying materials, understanding 

where they can from and what they are best used for. We will be 

exploring what are the advantages and disadvantages to the 

different materials.  

Look around your own home with your child and discuss what 

materials you find. 

 

 

Which materials 

would Traction 

Man use to build 

our school? 

Please remember to bring: 


